
Rollout of Online Service for Reporting the Arrival of Food with Examination Notice  

 

The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) of the Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 

announced that with effect from 31 May 2023, traders may submit the arrival report 

of food consignments issued with an examination notice through the Food Trader 

Portal, in order to handle matters concerning the clearance of the Japanese 

consignments imported by sea that are subject to radiation test.  

 

For food consignments that require both clearance from the Hong Kong / Kowloon 

Office and radiation test by Food Import Control Office (Special Duties), importers are 

only required to submit one arrival report. The reported case will be forwarded to 

respective Offices for processing simultaneously. The importer will be notified through 

the FTP regarding inspection and release of the consignments. Upon completion of all 

the procedures, the CFS will issue a release letter through the FTP. For enquiries, please 

contact us.  
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http://www.ftp.cfs.gov.hk/
http://www.ftp.cfs.gov.hk/
https://www.ftp.cfs.gov.hk/web/files/tips/tips_en_GB.html#contactUs

